
 

 

Dear Stakeholders, 

 

Like many of you, we at GNGB are looking forward to a fresh start in 2021! In 

keeping with this theme, we have created a cool new 2-minute video about 

GNGB, and refreshed our branding and updated our website to improve 

readability and the help you get the information you need, in readiness for the 

new year. Please check it all out here. 

 

Preparing for Rollovers v3.0 

Preparations continue across the industry for the introduction of SMSFs into the 

digital rollover environment.  

 

Our initial group of Gateway Operators kick off interoperability testing on 

January 19 and we will keep you updated on progress. If you would like to join 

this group, please contact us. 

 

STN ISR Audits and Gateway Attestations 

Don’t forget! Upcoming important dates for conformance deadlines – December 

31 is the due date for all independent audit reports, and January 31 for 

Gateway attestations. 

 

Recent Cyber Activity 

As we wind down into the summer break, remember to stay vigilant – cyber 

criminals are pivoting to target holiday topics. When online shopping on your 

personal devices be on the lookout for targeted scams. More details 

here: Holiday Scams 

http://www.gngb.com.au/
mailto:contactus@gngb.com.au?subject=Rollovers%203.0
https://www.scamwatch.gov.au/news-alerts/watch-out-for-online-shopping-scams-this-holiday-season


 

 

End of Year Arrangements 

Our office will not be closing down. With the exception of the public holidays, we 

will be available to assist through the Christmas and New Year period. If you 

need help during this time, please reach out to Mary. I will be back in the office 

January 18. 

  

GNGB wishes all our stakeholders a safe and happy holiday and a big Thank 

You for your continued engagement and contributions through this trying year. 

 

Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a peaceful start to 2021, 

Michelle 

 

 

mailto:mary.costello@gngb.com.au

